
Read the report online at:
www.portlandoregon.gov/water/waterqualityreport. 

A paper copy can be requested by calling (503) 823-7525 or by 				  
visiting www.portlandoregon.gov/water/reportrequest.
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2013 Drinking Water Quality ReportP O R T L A N D  W A T E R  B U R E A U

This year, the Portland Water Bureau is distributing its 2013 Drinking Water Quality Report 
over the Internet. Paper copies are available by request. This federally mandated report 
provides important information about your drinking water. Please take a moment to read 
the report and learn about Portland’s water system. You may note that Portland ‘s water is 
some of the highest-quality drinking water in the world, and that the Portland Water Bureau 
monitors for more than 200 regulated and unregulated contaminants.



The City of Portland will make reasonable 
accommodation for people with disabilities. 
Please notify us no less than five (5) business 
days prior to the event by phone at 
503-823-7404, by the city’s TTY at 
503-823-6868, or by the Oregon Relay 
Service at 1-800-735-2900.
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The city’s three uncovered reservoirs at 
Mount Tabor Park must be removed from 
service by December 2015. To continue to 
meet the water storage needs for the east 
side of Portland, construction of a new 
underground reservoir at Powell Butte 
Nature Park in southeast Portland is well 
underway. The 50-million-gallon seismically 
reinforced facility is slated for completion 
before the end of this year. The park remains 
open to visitors during construction. 

Also under construction in southeast 
Portland is a 25-million-gallon buried 
reservoir at Kelly Butte. The facility is scheduled for completion in 2015.

At Washington Park, one open reservoir will be decommissioned and the other renovated into a 15-million-
gallon underground tank with a reflecting pool on top. This project will be completed by 2020.

New Reservoirs to Meet 
Water Storage Needs

Second reservoir at Powell Butte


